COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

January 31, 2018

Dan Hartman

City of Golden
911 10th Street
Golden, CO 80401

RE: Empire Pit; DRMS File No. M-1977-534; Notice of Incomplete Filing (TRO3)
Dear Mr. Hartman,

On January 23, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a
Technical Revision Application for the Empire Pit. The Technical Revision was not
accompanied by the required fee of $216.00. The Technical Revision will not be filed for review
until such time as the Division receives the appropriate fee. Please submit the Technical Revision
Application fee in the amount of $216.00. Failure to submit the fee within 30 days will result in a
termination of the Technical Revision Application.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116.
Sincerely,

Michael A. Cunningham

Environmental Protection Specialist

CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS
Anne Beierle, City of Golden
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